
COPIC Humanitarian Award

We are proud to announce that Dr. Rush Pierce, an internal medicine specialist from Denver was 
chosen as the recipient of the 2022 Colorado COPIC Humanitarian award. Dr. Pierce is recognized for 
his commitment to making a difference in health care. The award was presented to Dr. Pierce at the 

Annual Colorado Medical Society Meeting in September.

Dr. Pierce was nominated for his extensive work 
with Doctor’s Care. In his short tenure with 
Doctor’s Care, Dr. Pierce has brought a wealth of 
medical knowledge and a caring attitude for 
patients, no matter their circumstances. He has 
provided exceptional leadership to their entire 
care network throughout the COVID-19 
pandemic, drawing upon his years of experience 
as a medical director with a public health 
agency in Texas. He is highly respected by fellow 
physician volunteers, staff, and patients.

In addition to his work with Doctor’s Care, 
Dr. Pierce also volunteered with the Denver 
Department of Public Health, focusing on AIDS 
research which was his area of expertise during 
his years working in public health. Once the 
pandemic hit, he quickly pivoted to supporting 
COVID efforts within the Denver Health system.

Dr. Pierce selected Doctor’s Care to receive the 
$10,000 donation associated with the award. 
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To learn more about the COPIC Humanitarian Award or to nominate a physician, visit our website:

www.callcopic.com/about-copic/copic-humanitarian-award
 or email Laura Wadleigh at lwadleigh@copic.com.


